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Sincere greetings to all of you!!! 

In light of recent events I mail this letter to everyone. It seems as though some of you have not 

received the information (or have forgotten it), that the lessons and circular letters from Living 

Spring have been posted on the website (portal): 

 

www.lifebird.de (sorry, has since been closed – ed. 4/2915) 

 

where they can be read under Themen/Lebensfunke/LivingSpring and also printed. For this 

reason I mail once again the link to this site. Sara Linckamp is working on a Living Spring 

website, where all letters will be posted and from where, that is my hope, everyone who is 

interested will be informed about news. I also hope that we will have a chat room for dialogue for 

those interested to share their thoughts and/or questions. That would open the possibility for me 

to be present at times.  

 

Also I’d like to remind you that photos from Living Spring and of the life here have been placed 

on the following website to view: 

 

https://picasaweb.google.com/110875580296078983125 

 

A few weeks ago we went to look at an old bank building in Roundup. Here is a picture: 

 

 
 

We would like to renovate it and build three larger apartments on the third floor, put a (our) 

restaurant (level up) on the ground floor and rent out the basement for commercial use). The 

owners are asking $76,000, but approx. $280,000 will have to be invested and we would like to 

make a $40,000/45,999 bid. Now we are looking for investors!!!! Any interest?  

 

http://www.lifebird.de/
https://picasaweb.google.com/110875580296078983125
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The much praised but also dreaded winter in Montana did not come. Daffodils and tulips that we 

planted in the town garden only very late in fall, are coming out. Temperatures are between 18 

and 26 degrees C  - we can hardly believe it. But we do like surprises even if some times they 

turn out to be challenges. They keep us alive. Last years flood led us to build the road that crosses 

the state land to our land so much better, and that I now have a used 4-wheeler (ATV) so that I 

can drive across land and hills no matter what. I am turning 70 this year but I feel like a child 

driving this thing, a little fearful but also adventurous.  

 

We are all well. The first registrations for Living Spring have arrived and we are looking forward 

to every one. 

 

I wish you a lovely, warm and joyful Spring, happy Easter – inside and out – and a bold/brave 

awakening from the illusions that rob us of peace, make us sick and mislead us.  

 

The new Lesson Nr.1/2012 can shortly be seen on www.lifebird.de. 

 

Love always 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.lifebird.de/

